
 

 

29th May 2012 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
Residential Trip to Caythorpe Court 29th June - 1st July 

 
The year 7 residential is fast approaching so I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the final 
arrangements for the weekend.  
 
Students should arrive at school for their normal registration with form tutors and should be dressed in the 
clothing that they will be travelling to Caythorpe in. Please can students bring their kit items in a single bag 
that is clearly labelled (sleeping bags/duvets/pillows may be separate). Please also ensure all individual 
items are named.  
 
Students will be working in their form groups with their form tutors, as well as in their activity groups 
during the morning and will board the coaches at 1.45pm. We will be returning to the school bus bays for 
7.45 pm on Sunday 1st July. In order to avoid traffic jams when the coaches return please do not park in 
the bus bays. You can park your cars in the car park nearest Hinchingbrooke House.  
 
Caythorpe recommend that students bring the items listed below for the weekend.  
 
Kit list:  
 

 Suitable Nightware 
 Underwear 
 Trousers/leggings for activities (not jeans) 
 Shorts 
 1 pair of shoes for water sports 
 1 pair of trainers for activities 
 Fleeces/sweatshirts for activities 

 T shirts 
 Waterproof jacket 
 Sun hat 
 Sun sun screen 
 1 or 2 sets of clothes for the evening  

 

 

 1 towel for showering  
 One “old” towel for water based activitities 
 Plastic drinks bottle 
 Small ruck sack 
 Labelled bin bag for dirty clothing 
 Wash bag 
 Sleeping bag/duvet and pillow 

 
Please do not bring Ipods, electronic 
handheld games consoles or mobile 
phones. 

In case of an emergency please use the mobile number listed below and if you have any concerns please 
feel free to contact the school before we leave.  
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Andrew Hobley  
adh@hinchbk.cambs.sch.uk  
 
Emergency contact number: 07808 262463  
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